NIAGARA MOHAWK POWER CORPORATION/301 PLAINFIELD ROAD, SYRACUSE, N Y 13212/ TELEPHONE (315)474-1511

July 13, 1989
NMPIL 0421

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attn: Document Control Desk
Washington, D.C. 20555

N T MATAR

Re: Nine Mile Point Unit 1
Docket No. 50-220
DPR-63

Gentlemen:

Enclosed is the vital area evaluation for the Nine Mile Point Unit 1
Screenhouse. This evaluation is being submitted for your review in advance of
our meeting to discuss the result of our vital area evaluation with members of
the Nuclear Regulatory Commission Staff.

Niagara Mohawk considers the enclosed evaluation to be safeguards information
as defined in 10CFR 73.21(b). Therefore, we hereby request that the material
submitted with this letter be withheld from public disclosure.

Very truly yours,

NIAGARA MOH:/g POWER CORPORATION

/p((t‘;'
c D. Terry
Vice President
Nuclear Engineering and Licensing
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Ms. M. M, Slosson, Project Manager 5 9
Mr. W. A. Cock, Resident Inspector . "
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